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Notice of Resubmittal of Proposed Rule to Legislature 
 
On June 11, 2021, the Department of Workforce Development submitted Clearinghouse Rule 20-015 to the chief clerk 
of each house of the legislature pursuant to s. 227.19 (2), Stats.  On October 15, 2021, the Department recalled the 
proposed rule pursuant to s. 227.19 (4) (b) 3m. and 4., Stats.  With this Notice, the Department announces that on 
January 25, 2022, the Department resubmitted Clearinghouse Rule 20-015 with germane modifications to the chief clerk 
of each house of the legislature.  
 
The proposed rule creates ch. DWD 802 relating to technical education equipment grants under the Wisconsin Fast 
Forward program. 
 
The Governor approved the proposed rule on June 10, 2021. 
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